Students Who Ride In Cars To/From School:

Before school, parents/guardians are to deliver students to the sidewalk located in front of the
school. An orange line on the sidewalk indicates the “safe zone” for student drop off and pick-up.
Students are to walk on the right side of the orange line to ensure safe passage along the sidewalk
when cars are present. Students are to walk into the schoot through the front doors.

After school, students scheduled to be picked up by parents/guardians exit the building with their
class and walk directly to the sidewalk located in front of the school. Parents are to pick up their
children there. The principal, a teacher, or a child’s parent may escort a student through the parking
lot to his/ her car.

The Naples Community Council has read and approved this routing plan for the 2021 - 2022 school
year.
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